
CERTIFICATION REGARDING RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

I hereby certify that the attached pre-filing announcement was broadcast at the 

dates and times listed below: 

Date: 

March 10, 2021 

March 17, 2021 

March 18, 2021 

March 24, 2021 

March 25, 2021 

March 29, 2021

And, that the attached post-filing announcement was broadcast at the dates and 

times listed below: 

Time: 

18:26:46 

 21:28:45 

07:28:46 

12:29:01 

22:27:15 

Date: 

March 11, 2021 

March 15, 2021 

March 18, 2021 

March 22, 2021 

March 26, 2021 

April 01, 2021 20:57:00 

Signed and dated this 18th day of June 2021. 

Vickie Lawson, President and CEO 
East Tennessee Public Comm. Corp. 

19:56:36

16:58:46

12:59:00

08:58:46

19:58:45

09:58:45



PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT 

On July 29, 2013, WETP-TV and WKOP-TV were granted licenses by the 

Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public 

trustee until August 1, 2021. Our licenses will expire on August 1, 2021. We must 

file an application for license renewal with the FCC on April 1, 2021. When filed, 

a copy of this application will be available for inspection during regular business 

hours. It contains information concerning the station's performance over the last 

eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our 

renewal application, and to whether these stations have operated in the public 

interest, should file comments and petitions with the FCC by July 1, 2021. 

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is 

available at 1611 East Magnolia Avenue, Knoxville, Tennessee 37917 or may be 

obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554. 

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT 

On July 29, 2013, WETP-TV and WKOP-TV were granted licenses by the 

Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public 

trustee until August 1, 2021. Our licenses will expire on August 1, 2021. We must 

file an application for license renewal with the FCC on April 1, 2021. When filed, 

a copy of this application will be available for inspection during regular business 

hours. It contains information concerning the station's performance over the last 

eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our 

renewal application, and to whether these stations have operated in the public 

interest, should file comments and petitions with the FCC by July 1, 2021. Further 

information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available 

at 1611 East Magnolia Avenue, Knoxville, Tennessee 37917 or may be obtained 

from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554. 




